


	
	



Dear Jurnal Pendidikan Kedokteran Indonesia
We would like to submit a systematic review article titled “Critical Impacts of Burnout Syndrome Among Anesthesiology Residents: An Observational Study” for consideration by Jurnal Pendidikan Kedokteran Indonesia.
In this paper, we reported a study to determine that, burnout levels among Anesthesiology residents can affect clinical performance by doing a systematic review. We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by Jurnal Pendidikan Kedokteran Indonesia because our findings could contribute to information clinical impact of burnout syndrome among Anesthesiology residents. 
We declare that the manuscript is an original work of the authors. All data, tables, figures, etc. used in the manuscript are prepared originally by authors, otherwise, the sources are cited. This manuscript has not been and will not be published elsewhere or submitted elsewhere and is not under consideration by another journal. The authors mentioned in this manuscript have no competing interests regarding the publication of this paper. 
We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. Thank you for your consideration and attention to this manuscript.

Yours Sincerely,

Aida Rosita Tantri, 
Departement of Anesthesiology and Intensive Care 
Cipto Mangunkusumo Hospital/Faculty of Medicine, Universitas Indonesia 
Medical Staff Wing, A building, 6th Floor, Jl. Diponegoro 71, Jakarta 10430, Indonesia 
Tel: +62817858899. Fax: +622131931424
E-mail: aidatantri@gmail.com


